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GROUP CALL SENT OUT – 7TH September, 2020 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  
Please note – the photographer is in school on Wednesday 9th September & Thursday 10th September, this means that if your child has gym on either of these days that GYM WILL NOT TAKE PLACE and your child should come in School Uniform. 
PARKING 
Please note that whoever brings your child to school must avoid parking on the Zig Zag lines on Kingsway and round the corner towards Arden Grove. This is dangerous stopping or parking on zig zag lines as this is strictly prohibited.
Thank you for your co-operation with all of the above 
